
 
Grekin Skin Institute, an affiliate of Advanced Dermatology and Cosmetic Surgery, 
announces the addition of Dr. Michael J. Redmond’s practice in Livonia, MI, to its 
network of dermatology and cosmetic surgery clinics in Michigan. Dr. Redmond is a 
Board Certified Dermatologist who has been practicing for over 34 years.  

Dr. Redmond completed his medical training at the University of Michigan and his 
Internal Medicine and Dermatology Residency was completed at Henry Ford 
Hospital. He is a member of American Academy of Dermatology, Michigan 
Dermatological Society, American Medical Association and American Holistic 
Medical Association.  Dr. Redmond offers treatment for general, medical, and 
surgical dermatology. His expertise is in skin cancer and has clinical interest in acne, 
contact dermatitis and pediatric dermatology. 

The addition of Dr. Redmond’s office in Livonia to the practice gives patients 
throughout metro Detroit a convenient location to address all their skin care and 
cosmetic needs. The Grekin Skin Institute also has offices in Wyandotte, Warren, 
Shelby Township, Southfield and Lathrup Village.   


